
From: Pierce McNair <PierceMcNair@schouse.gov> 
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov 
CC: 'Andrew Patrick'andy@andypatrick.org

Rita AllisonRitaAllison@schouse.gov 
Date: 1/23/2014 3:52:42 PM

Subject: H. 3428

Katherine and Christian:

I hope you are both doing well this afternoon. Representative Patrick asked me to e-mail you to let you know that we 
are still speaking with stakeholders who are interested in H. 3428 (First Steps reauthorization). We hope to debate 
the bill in subcommittee on February 4. If you have any suggestions or comments, please feel free to let us know.

Thanks,
Pierce

Pierce McNair
Director of Research
House Education and Public Works Committee
South Carolina House of Representatives
(803) 734-3053
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